
Welcome to Holly Class! We hope you have enjoyed your summer holidays. We 

are looking forward to an exciting new academic year. 

 

The staff in Holly class are: 

Miss McStay – Class Teacher 

Claire – Teaching Assistant 

Himani – Teaching assistant 

 

Our topic this term is people who help us - 

Instructional texts and Poetry                 RNLI Sailboats

 Shape and place value                                Multi- Skills             

 Who is Jewish an?                                           Sculptures  

 Online safety and maze explorers 

 Materials  

Human life cycles 

Grace Darling  

Pitch and Dynamics 

 

 



Our timetable 

Monday afternoons will be our PE lessons so please ensure PE kits are brought 

into school. PE kits will be returned weekly to be washed.  

Our Forest school session will be on a Friday morning, please can you ensure 

that children have wellies and appropriate clothing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the lunch menu for this half term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A staff member from Holly Class will write in the daily diaries about our daily 

activities. If you need to contact a staff member in Holly class please call or 

email the office (office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk)  and they will forward this to 

us.  

mailto:office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


 


